
>>> Glenys Sylvestre <Glenys.Sylvestre@uregina.ca> 03/28/20 7:41 AM >>> 

Good morning Sylvain, 

 

The Board Chair has acknowledged receipt of your letter of March 26th, and asked me to pass along his 

appreciation for this input. Please be assured that equity and diversity will be at the forefront of the 

presidential search process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Glenys Sylvestre 

Executive Director, University Governance 


